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Please pass SB 426 to protect children's health in Oregons Schools 

 

I never got notices about pesticide sprays when my kids were in school, nor was I 

given the option to recieve notice about sprays at the school.  I never knew it was a 

requirement of the law. 

 

Pestiicide management (or mismanagement)  issues should be addressed school 

districts with support and guidance from the Department of Education. 

End the unfunded mandate requiring adherence to the Oregon School IPM law.  

Follow the 2017 Healthy and Safe schools act. Pesticides must be reported just like 

other hazardous materials.   

 

Keep schools safe - pass SB 426.  Thank you 


